
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Mr Wilding 
 
REQUEST UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
 
Further to your enquiry, which we received in full on 15 August 2019, you requested the 
following information: 
 
The number of incidents attended at the following prisons, young offender 
institutions, and immigration detention centres in the years 2011 to 2018 and in 2019 
to date. 
 
Please provide figures broken down by institution and by calendar year. 
 
Birmingham, B18 4AS 
Brinsford, WV10 7PY 
Dovegate, ST14 8XR 
Drake Hall, ST21 6LQ 
Featherstone, WV10 7PU 
Hewell, B97 6QS (Sat Nav users advised to use postcode B97 6QQ) Long Lartin, 
WR11 8TZ Oakwood, WV10 7QD Onley, CV23 8AP Stafford, ST16 3AW Stoke Heath, 
TF9 2JL Swinfen Hall, WS14 9QS Werrington, ST9 0DX 
 
On 14 August 2019, we provided you with a link to our Frequently Asked Questions page 
on our website where we actively publish this information. You confirmed that this largely 
answers your request, but you were after figures for calendar years 2011 and 2012 and 
from May 2019 to date.  
 
On 15 August 2019, we advised I believe we may have released 2011 data to you 
previously and with regards to 2019 data being up to date, I have requested the data on 
our website to be updated which we shall communicate to you shortly. You confirmed you 
were happy with this.  
 
 
Response 
 
Please see the attached spreadsheet which also be published on our Frequently Asked 
Questions page on our website here; 
 
https://wmas.nhs.uk/about-wmas/organisation/freedom-of-information/foi-faqs/ 
 
 

Ref: FOI/2794 
 
 
05 September 2019 
 
 
request-597147-defd5ece@whatdotheyknow.com 

https://wmas.nhs.uk/about-wmas/organisation/freedom-of-information/foi-faqs/


FOI/2794 continued 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have the right to appeal in line with guidance 
from the Information Commissioner: 
 
In the first instance you may write to the Chief Executive Officer of this Trust 
 

• Mr A C Marsh 
Regional Headquarters 
Millennium Point 
Waterfront Way 
Brierley Hill 
West Midlands 
DY5 1LX 
Tel: 01384 215555 

 
The Chief Executive Officer will then appoint a nominated deputy to oversee and respond 
to the appeal with their approval.  
 
 
 
Should you disagree with the contents of this letter you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 
 

• Information Commissioner’s Office, 
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, 
Cheshire. 
SK9 5AF 
Tel:  0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk  
 

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lynsey Kumari 
Freedom of Information Officer 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

